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you’ll learn how to master the world of distributed version workflow, use the
distributed features of Git to the full, and extend Git to meet your every need.
Written by Git pros Scott Chacon and Ben Straub, Pro Git (Second Edition) builds
on the hugely successful first edition, and is now fully updated for Git version
2.0, as well as including an indispensable chapter on GitHub. It’s the best book
for all your Git needs.
Profiting with Iron Condor Options Michael Benklifa 2011-01-19 In a
straightforward approach, Hanania Benklifa provides readers the practical
knowledge needed to trade options conservatively in Profiting with Iron Condor
Options: Strategies from the Frontline for Trading in Up or Down Markets. The
objectives are simple: make 2%-4% a month staying in the market as little as
possible. Market experts use option condors to consistently earn monthly returns
while trading conservatively and staying in the market as little as possible.
Benklifa--who manages $10+ million in condor trades each month--shows you exactly
how to run these trades and earn these returns, delivering all the details you
need to master every nuance of this remarkable strategy. Benklifa shares option
condors examples using market realities, not oversimplified abstractions. You’ll
learn how to handle real-life market dynamics that can dramatically impact
results, including rising and falling volatility, changing bid-ask spreads, and
distorted call parity. You’ll learn how to profit in the sideways markets where
condor options are most widely used--and also in extreme-trending markets that
offer their own surprising opportunities. Traders who focus on a specific type of
trade have a history of outperforming stock pickers and directional investors.
This book will give you that deep and usable level of knowledge about one of
today’s most well-proven strategies: option condors.
Approaches to World Literature Joachim Küpper 2013-12-20 The present volume
introduces new considerations on the topic of “World Literature”, penned by
leading representatives of the discipline from the United States, India, Japan,
the Middle East, England, France and Germany. The essays revolve around the
question of what, specifically in today's rapidly globalizing world, may be the
productive implications of the concept of World Literature, which was first
developed in the 18th century and then elaborated on by Goethe. The discussions
include problems such as different script systems with varying literary functions,
as well as questions addressing the relationship between ethnic self-description
and cultural belonging. The contributions result from a conference that took place
at the Dahlem Humanities Center, Freie Universität Berlin, in 2012.
A Few Good Men from Univac David E. Lundstrom 1997 The author recounts his
experiences working in the computer industry, explains why projects fail or
succeed, and discusses the future of the industry

Seri Penuntun Visual Nero 8
Pro JavaScript Design Patterns Dustin Diaz 2008-03-11 With Pro JavaScript Design
Patterns, you’ll start with the basics of object-oriented programming in
JavaScript applicable to design patterns, including making JavaScript more
expressive, inheritance, encapsulation, information hiding, and more. The book
then details how to implement and take advantage of several design patterns in
JavaScript. Each chapter is packed with real-world examples of how the design
patterns are best used and expert advice on writing better code, as well as what
to watch out for. Along the way you’ll discover how to create your own libraries
and APIs for even more efficient coding.
Seimert, Nero 9; BP Winfried Seimert 2009
An Introduction to Neural Networks Kevin Gurney 2018-10-08 Though mathematical
ideas underpin the study of neural networks, the author presents the fundamentals
without the full mathematical apparatus. All aspects of the field are tackled,
including artificial neurons as models of their real counterparts; the geometry of
network action in pattern space; gradient descent methods, including backpropagation; associative memory and Hopfield nets; and self-organization and
feature maps. The traditionally difficult topic of adaptive resonance theory is
clarified within a hierarchical description of its operation. The book also
includes several real-world examples to provide a concrete focus. This should
enhance its appeal to those involved in the design, construction and management of
networks in commercial environments and who wish to improve their understanding of
network simulator packages. As a comprehensive and highly accessible introduction
to one of the most important topics in cognitive and computer science, this volume
should interest a wide range of readers, both students and professionals, in
cognitive science, psychology, computer science and electrical engineering.
Romancing the Past Gabrielle M. Spiegel 1995-02-10 "Reading Spiegel's book is like
seeing the scattered pieces of a jigsaw puzzle of history and literature suddenly
assembled in a dazzling new image, a picture that could not have been made without
the master piece, the manuscript that Professor Spiegel was the first person in
almost 800 years to read and interpret. Her effort is a tour de force of no mean
proportion."—Stephen G. Nichols Jr., author of Romanesque Signs
Pro Git Scott Chacon 2014-11-18 Pro Git (Second Edition) is your fully-updated
guide to Git and its usage in the modern world. Git has come a long way since it
was first developed by Linus Torvalds for Linux kernel development. It has taken
the open source world by storm since its inception in 2005, and this book teaches
you how to use it like a pro. Effective and well-implemented version control is a
necessity for successful web projects, whether large or small. With this book
nero-recode-12-manual
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The Athenaeum 1837
WikiLeaks David Leigh 2011-02-08 A team of journalists with unparalleled inside
access provides the first full, in-depth account of WikiLeaks, its founder Julian
Assange, and the ethical, legal, and political controversies it has both uncovered
and provoked.
Landslides, Analysis and Control National Research Council (U.S.). Transportation
Research Board 1978 This volume brings together, from a wide range of experience,
such information as may be useful in recognizing, avoiding, controlling, designing
for, and correcting movement. Current geologic concepts and engineering principles
and techniques are introduced, and both the analysis and control of soil and rockslopes are addressed. New methods of stability analysis and the use of computer
techniques in implementing these methods are included. Rock slope engineering and
the selecting of shear-strength parameters for slope-stability analyses are
covered in separate chapters.
Physics and Literature Aura Heydenreich 2021-12-20 DIE REIHE: LITERATUR- UND
NATURWISSENSCHAFTEN entsteht unter Federführung des Erlanger Forschungszentrums
für Literatur- und Naturwissenschaften (ELINAS). Experten unterschiedlicher
Fachkulturen führen darin ihre Methoden zusammen und fragen sowohl nach den
Funktionen der Sprache in der naturwissenschaftlichen Forschung als auch nach den
Verfahren der Modellierung naturwissenschaftlicher Erkenntnisse in der Literatur.
Die Reihe versteht sich als ein interdisziplinäres Forum zur Reflexion der
kulturellen Bedeutung natur- und literaturwissenschaftlicher Forschung sowie zur
Ethik und Rhetorik wissenschaftlicher Argumentation.
The Development of Intersensory Perception David J. Lewkowicz 2013-05-13 This book
provides the latest information about the development of intersensory perception - a topic which has recently begun to receive a great deal of attention from
researchers studying the general problem of perceptual development. This interest
was inspired after the realization that unimodal perception of sensory information
is only the first stage of perceptual processing. Under normal conditions, an
organism is faced with multiple, multisensory sources of information and its task
is to either select a single relevant source of information or select several
sources of information and integrate them. In general, perception and action on
the basis of multiple sources of information is more efficient and effective.
Before greater efficiency and effectiveness can be achieved, however, the organism
must be able to integrate the multiple sources of information. By doing so, the
organism can then achieve a coherent and unified percept of the world. The various
chapters in this book examine the developmental origins of intersensory perceptual
capacities by presenting the latest research on the development of intersensory
perceptual skills in a variety of different species. By adopting a comparative
approach to this problem, this volume as a whole helps uncover similarities as
well as differences in the mechanisms underlying the development of intersensory
integration. In addition, it shows that there is no longer any doubt that
intersensory interactions occur right from the beginning of the developmental
process, that the nature of these intersensory interactions changes as development
progresses, and that early experience contributes in important ways to these
changes.
Digitální fotografie a video v Nero 8 Josef Pecinovský 2008
Maximum PC 2007-10 Maximum PC is the magazine that every computer fanatic, PC
gamer or content creator must read. Each and every issue is packed with punishing
product reviews, insightful and innovative how-to stories and the illuminating
technical articles that enthusiasts crave.
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Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman, and
for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery, where I
remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of
twelve years—it has been suggested that an account of my life and fortunes would
not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
Adobe GoLive 5.0 2000 Showcases the Web design and publishing tool's updated
features, covering toolbars, palettes, site management tools, layout design,
Cascading Style Sheets, and image maps.
System Recovery & Evacuation Esco Institute 2020-12-31 When installing or
servicing an air conditioning or refrigeration system, two of the most important
tasks performed by technicians are refrigerant recovery and system evacuation. In
order to perform these tasks properly, and in a safe manner, technicians need to
understand the theory behind them, having a working knowledge of the equipment and
tools used, and employ accepted industry best practices. This e-book walks through
each step of both tasks, while covering safety, theory, and application. Also
covered are leak detection methods and filter drier use. System Recovery and
Evacuation was written by HVACR instructors for HVACR instructors to provide
sound, relevant information in a single source. This e-book provides students and
practicing technicians with the information and knowledge necessary to understand
refrigerant recovery, system evacuation, leak detection, and filter driers. It is
full of color illustrations and includes worksheets that provide students and
practicing technicians with the information and knowledge necessary to accurately
and safely install or service air conditioning and refrigeration systems. The end
of the e-book contains fill-in-the-blank questions that review the content of the
entire manual.
An Introduction to Cybercultures David Bell 2006-09-07 An Introduction to
Cybercultures provides an accessible guide to the major forms, practices and
meanings of this rapidly-growing field. From the evolution of hardware and
software to the emergence of cyberpunk film and fiction, David Bell introduces
readers to the key aspects of cyberculture, including email, the internet, digital
imaging technologies, computer games and digital special effects. Each chapter
contains `hot links' to key articles in its companion volume, The Cybercultures
Reader, suggestions for further reading, and details of relevant websites.
Individual chapters examine: · Cybercultures: an introduction · Storying
cyberspace · Cultural Studies in cyberspace · Community and cyberculture ·
Identities in cyberculture · Bodies in cyberculture · Cybersubcultures ·
Researching cybercultures
Landslides A. Keith Turner 1996 This Special Report is a greatly expanded edition
of a previous report on landslides (Special Report 176, "Landslides: Analysis and
Control") published in 1978. The new report, which has been designed with an even
broader international scope, contains comprehensive, practical discussions of
field investigations, laboratory testing, and stability analysis procedures and
technologies; comprehensive references to the literature; and discussions of case
studies, state-of-the-art techniques, and research directions. The report is
presented in five sections: (1) Principles, Definitions, and Assessment; (2)
Investigation; (3) Strength and Stability Analysis; (4) Mitigation; and (5)
Special Cases and Materials.
Manual of Forensic Odontology, Fifth Edition David R. Senn 2013-01-22 Advances in
forensic odontology have led to improvements in dental identification for
individual cases as well as in disaster victim identification (DVI). New and
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updated technologies mean advances in bitemark analysis and age estimation. Growth
in the field has strengthened missing persons’ networks leading to more and faster
identifications of unidentified individuals. A product of the American Society of
Forensic Odontology, the Manual of Forensic Odontology, Fifth Edition provides
comprehensive and up-to-date information involving all facets of forensic
dentistry and explores critical issues relating to the scientific principles
supporting the field’s evaluations and conclusions. New information in the Fifth
Edition includes Scientific principles and the need for more and better research
in the field Oral and maxillofacial radiographic features of forensic interest
Forensic pathology and its ties to forensic odontology New techniques and improved
technologies for age estimation Advances in bitemark evidence management Animal
bitemarks National and international forensic dental organizations Tips for
becoming involved in forensic odontology The manual has been an important source
of forensic dentistry information for more than 20 years. This new edition is
edited by a past president of the American Board of Forensic Odontology and a past
Chair of the Odontology Section of the American Academy of Forensic Sciences.
Expanded and enhanced with extensive color illustrations, this volume is designed
to provide essential information based on sound scientific principles for
experienced forensic odontologists and for those new to the discipline.
Easy Creating CDs and DVDs Tom Bunzel 2005 Provides step-by-step instructions on
how to create music and data CDs and DVDs.
The Cybercultures Reader David Bell 2000 This text brings together articles
covering the whole spectrum of cyberspace and related new technologies to explore
the ways in which new technologies are reshaping cultural forms and practices at
the turn of the century. The reader is divided into thematic sections focusing on
key issues such as subcultures in cyberspace, posthumanism and cyberbodies, and
pop-cultural depictions of human-machine interaction. Each section features: an
introduction locating the essays in their theoretical and technological context;
editor's introduction and accompanying user's guide; and an extensive
bibliography. Issues include: theoretical approaches to cyberculture;
representations in fiction and on film; the development of distinct cybersubcultures; and feminist and queer approaches within cyberculture.
Remediating Transcultural Memory Dagmar Brunow 2015-09-25 The impact of digital
global media, geopolitical changes and migration demands new theorizations within
memory studies. Despite the growing field of media memory studies, the impact from
film and media studies has been scarce within memory studies. This unique study
offers new theorizations of three crucial concepts for media memory studies:
remediation, transculturality and the archive. This book takes a closer look at
the media specificity of archival footage and how it is adapted, translated and
appropriated. In its original approach this work reflects upon the role of
documentary film images for the construction of memory. By merging film and media
studies with memory studies the work offers multiple theoretical and
methodological approaches for everyone interested in the heritage of audiovisual
media: film and media scholars, memory scholars, historians, art historians,
social scientists, librarians or archivists, curators and festival programmers
alike.
Classical Masculinity and the Spectacular Body on Film D. O'Brien 2014-10-29 The
muscle-bound male body is a perennial feature of classically-inflected action
cinema. This book reassesses these films as a cinematic form, focusing on the
depiction of heroic masculinity. In particular, Hercules in his many incarnations
has greatly influenced popular cultural interpretations of manliness and the
nero-recode-12-manual

exaggerated male form.
Belajar Sendiri Nero 9 Jubilee Enterprise 2013-07-04 "nero 9 merupakan software
multimedia dan pembakar cd/dvd terampuh di dunia. di dalam buku ini, anda akan
mempelajari materai-materi berikut: -membakar cd/dvd kapan pun dan di mana pun
menggunakan komputer pribadi anda. -mengedit,memberi efek-efek dramatis, dan
mempercantik video liburan dan dokumentasi hanya dengan beberapa langkah singkat.
-memangkas atau memadukan musik ciptaan anda sendiri atau menciptakan efek-efek
suara yang aneh serta mempesona. -mengubah komputer pribadi anda menjadi pemutar
film-film box office yang personal. -memilih foto untuk retouch dan make up
digital. solusi buat anda yang hobi fotografi. -membackup dvd seperti layaknya
menggunakan mesin profesional. -surfing ke my neroweb, komunitas alternatif yang
kaya materi (video, foto, blog, dan lain sebagainya)"
The Memory of Tiresias Mikhail Iampolski 1998-10-26 "Iampolski deals with concepts
and ideas that are highly complex and frequently very abstract, yet his
discussion—and the progression of his analyses—is always precise and easy to
follow. . . . Each of his points is grounded in a careful examination of a
specific text, and most of the texts are well-known to American
audiences."—Vladimir Padunov, University of Pittsburgh
The Infinite Double Persons Rahul Govind 2015
Handbook of Research on Digital Violence and Discrimination Studies Fahri Özsungur
2022 Focuses on digital violence and discrimination, cybercrime, digital
transformation, and practices and studies related to digital violence. The book
introduces and guides users through current best practices, laboratory methods,
policies, protocols, and more within international digital violence and
discrimination.
Duplicare CD e DVD. Tutti i trucchi e i programmi gratuiti Marco Aleotti 2007
A Tale of Two Vampires Katie Macalister 2012-09-04 Time isn’t always on a
vampire’s side.... Iolanthe Tennyson has had a very bad year—due in part to the
very bad men in her life. So she’s accepted her cousin’s invitation to spend the
summer in Austria to indulge her photography hobby. Rumors of a haunted forest
there draw Iolanthe into the dark woods—and into the eighteenth century.... Nikola
Czerny is a cursed man, forced by his half brothers to live forever as a Dark One.
But his miserable existence takes an intriguing turn when a strange, babbling
woman is thrown in his path. Iolanthe claims to know Nikola’s daughter—three
hundred years in the future. She also knows what fate—in the form of his murderous
half brothers—has in store for him. If only she knew the consequences of changing
the past to save one good, impossibly sexy vampire...
The Grace Walk Experience Steve McVey 2008-03-01 For years, Steve McVey's Grace
Walk (more than 200,000 copies sold) has inspired Christians to leave behind a
performance and fear-based faith to embrace a faith lived in abundance and grace.
Now The Grace Walk Experience workbook helps readers move that message of hope
from their heads to their hearts as they explore eight truths that have changed
lives worldwide daily, interactive studies that reveal grace as much more than a
doctrine ways to quit "doing" for God so that He can live through them
illustrations of the wonder and miracle of faith as God intended God's Word,
salvation, and evangelism with new perspective This excellent tool for church
classes, small group discussion, and individual study will lead believers to
understand their identity in Christ, let go of legalism, and make room for the
overflowing love, mercy, and purpose of life lived wholly in God's grace.
Nero 8 Winfried Seimert 2008
Patterns of First Marriage 1990
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PC World 2005-03
Respawn Colin Milburn 2018-12-14 In Respawn Colin Milburn examines the connections
between video games, hacking, and science fiction that galvanize technological
activism and technological communities. Discussing a wide range of games, from
Portal and Final Fantasy VII to Super Mario Sunshine and Shadow of the Colossus,
Milburn illustrates how they impact the lives of gamers and non-gamers alike. They
also serve as resources for critique, resistance, and insurgency, offering a space
for players and hacktivist groups such as Anonymous to challenge obstinate systems
and experiment with alternative futures. Providing an essential walkthrough guide
to our digital culture and its high-tech controversies, Milburn shows how games
and playable media spawn new modes of engagement in a computerized world.
The Politically Correct University Robert Maranto 2009 Political correctness if
one of the primary enemies of freedom of thought in higher education today,
undermining our ability to acquire, transmit, and process knowledge. Political
correctness limits the variation of ideas by an ideologically driven concern for
hue rather than view. This volume is not simply another rant; there are good data
here, along with well-crafted, hard-to-ignore logical interpretations and
arguments. It is the sort of work that those who adhere to idea-limiting notions
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of the university will try to trivialize. That alone should make it important
reading. --Michael Schwartz, president emeritus, Kent State University and
Cleveland State University
Info exame 2006-07
Style and Reader Response Alice Bell 2021-02-08 Style and Reader Response: Minds,
media, methods profiles the diversity of theoretical and methodological approaches
in reception-oriented research in stylistics. Collectively, the chapters
investigate how real readers, players, audiences, and viewers respond to,
experience, and interpret texts. Contributions to the book investigate discourse
types such as contemporary literature, poetry, political speeches, digital
fiction, art exhibitions, and online news discourse. The volume also exemplifies
the variety of empirical approaches in reception research, with contributors
drawing on a range of methods including discussion groups, interviews,
questionnaires, and think-aloud protocols with data analysed from both online and
offline sources. Style and Reader Response makes an important contribution to an
emerging paradigm within stylistics in which verifiable insights from readers are
used to generate new models and new understandings of texts across media, with
each essay demonstrating the centrality of empirical research for theoretical,
methodological, and/or analytical advancements within and beyond stylistics.
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